
Notice of Temporary Operating Hours 

Beginning April 1, 2024, the town of Plain Dealing will implement 

temporary work hours. The hours will be Monday though Thursday 

from 8:00a.m. until 4:30 p.m. The office will be closed of Friday. We 

apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused.


